
 

 

 

Ref.AP0014/63 
 

July 7, 2020 
 

Subject : Additional Holiday of Company for the Year 2020 
Dear  : President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

With reference to the disclosure made by Amarin Printing and Publishing Public Company Limited           
(“the Company”) would like to inform an additional holiday on July 27, 2020 as a special holiday for Substitution of 
Songkran Festival,  according to the resolution of the Ministry on June 30, 2020. 

 
Please be informed accordingly, 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

(Mrs.Rarin Utakapan Punjarungroj) 
Group Chief Executive Officer 


